
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

 
Licensing Act 2003 – Review of a Premises Licence 
LA Café, 1 Grand Parade, Skegness, PE25 2UN 

Amendment to Licensing Sub-Committee Report 
 

This letter refers to the Licensing Sub-Committee Report for the licensing 
hearing on 02 February 2024 in respect of the above premises. 
 

The Report has an error at Paragraph 1.1 – Mr Tajinder Bola is not a Director of 
Mirch (2022) Limited. The director is his brother – Mr TK Singh. 

 
If you require any further information or advice, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Licensing Team by email: licensing@e-lindsey.gov.uk 

 
Please note our new postal address is: 

 
The Licensing Team, East Lindsey District Council, The Hub, Mareham Road, 
Horncastle, LN9 6PH. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

 
 

Adrian Twiddy 
Principal Licensing Officer 

 
 

 

 

Your Reference: 

Our Reference: PLA008445 

Contact: Licensing Team 

Ext: 01507 601111 

Email: licensing@e-lindsey.go.uk 

Date: 19 January 2024 


